

AIRLINE CENTRAL LODGE 2323 I.A.M.A.W.

Administrative Offices

December 10, 2019

All TBH Members of IAMAW Local Lodge 2323

Due to a vacancy for the TBH Executive Board position, Local Lodge 2323 will be accepting letters from anyone who would be interested in applying for the position.

All letters should be submitted by January 6, 2020 to the Recording Secretary of IAMAW Local Lodge 2323, either by fax, email, Canada Post or in person (email address is rs@iamaw2323.ca)

Your document should include your name, contact information including email and telephone number. If you have any information you would like to share with the Executive Board please include, as this may help them make the decision of who the candidate will be on January 7, 2019 at the Board meeting.

In solidarity,

Sal Amin

Recording Secretary

